September 18, 2019

Alberta Securities Commission

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
RE: Vinza Capital Management Inc.

Please be advised that the Alberta Securities Commission has been added as a recipient agency

in respect of this SEDAR project.

We trust you will find the foregoing satisfactory. If you have any further questions regarding

this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

VINZA CAPITAL MANAGEMENT INC.
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